
Dear [Business Owner's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach the end of the school year, we are excited 

to announce that we are in the process of creating our annual yearbook for [School Name]. This 

year's theme is [Theme Name], and we are eager to showcase the vibrant community around us. 

To make this yearbook a success, we are reaching out to local businesses like yours for 

contributions. Your support will not only enhance the yearbook but also promote your business 

within our school community. Contributions can include financial support, advertisements, or 

sponsorship of specific sections. 

By sponsoring the yearbook, your business will receive great exposure among our students, 

parents, and faculty, creating a lasting impression and goodwill. 

If you are interested in contributing, please feel free to reach out to us at [Contact Information]. 

We would be delighted to discuss how your support can be featured in this year's yearbook. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support [School Name]! We look forward to the 

possibility of partnering with you. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name]  

[Contact Information] 


